CHEBEAGUE AND THE
ISLAND INSTITUTE:

SHAPING A PARTNERSHIP FOR THE FUTURE

PLEASE JOIN US AT THE
CHEBEAGUE ISLAND HALL!

SUNDAY, AUGUST 26™

4:00-5:30 P.M.

Rob Snyder, president-elect of the
Island Institute, will discuss our partnerships to date
and get input on where the Institute should focus
its resources going forward.

Light refreshments will be served.

Everyone is welcome - we hope to see you there!
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